
 
 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor Said Laribi Statement 
 
 
My name is Said LARIBI and many of you already know me from my work as Treasurer of EUSEM.  
I thoroughly enjoyed working at the Board level for EUSEM and I have decided to continue my work on 
the board by presenting my candidature this time for Vice-President.  I am firmly convinced that my prior 
experience at EUSEM and on the board has prepared me to be able to fulfill the duties of Vice-President.    
 
For those of you who do not yet know me, I have been an emergency physician for more than 20 years in 
France.  I worked 11 years for the APHP, the university hospital of Paris and then moved to the city of 
Tours where I was appointed full professor of Emergency Medicine and chair of the Emergency Medicine 
Department at the University Hospital of Tours in 2015. I manage a team of 45 emergency physicians 
and more than 200 nurses and aid-nurses.  
 
I have been a member of EUSEM for many years and was active from the very start in the Research 
Committee (RC) when it was created in 2011 under the presidency of Luis Garcia-Castrillo. I later 
became chair of this committee from 2015 to 2018. During these years and despite the lack of funding, 
we managed to implement an international study (EURODEM) that recruited more than 2500 patients 
from 66 European Eds and is now published.   
 
I proposed to the Research committee and to the EUSEM board the creation of a research network and 
I became chair of this EUSEM research network (Eusem - Research Network) from 2019 to 2022. I’m 
pleased to remind you that this network in the three years of my chairmanship organized and published 
three European studies.   
 
I look forward to continuing my investment in the life of our scientific society just as I have been doing for 
the last decade, however, my wish today is to be able to have an even greater possibility to guide EUSEM 
into the future by serving as your next Vice-President. Your confidence in my candidature would provide 
me the opportunity to greater serve our EM family. 
 
I would like to thank Robert Leach, EUSEM President-Elect and Jim Connolly, EUSEM president for 
supporting my candidacy for this election.  
 
 

 

 

https://eusem.org/sections-and-committees/committees/research-committee/research-network

